
Celebrating Weddings at Valley Grove 
June 23, 2024, 2-4 PM 

Everyone is invited to Valley Grove on Sunday, June 23 from 2-4 PM to 
celebrate anyone who has ever been married at Valley Grove, anyone who has 
attended a wedding at Valley Grove, and everyone who aspires to be married at 
Valley Grove.


The Valley Grove Preservation Society invites people to bring photos and 
stories of their weddings. Participants are encouraged to wear or bring their 
wedding attire for display. A photographer will be available to take photos in 
exchange for a donation in any amount to support the ongoing restoration 
efforts at Valley Grove.


Couples, families, singles, divorcees, and everyone else can enjoy coffee, 
lemonade and cookies and Nordic music while they visit. From 3-3:45 PM 
stories may be shared with an audience in the wooden church. This is an 
opportunity for couples to show their family and friends and their children where 
it all began!


The iconic churches can be found at 9999 155th Street E, Nerstrand, MN 
55053. For more information contact Margit Johnson, VGPS board member at 
margit@usfamily.net. 


